
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING

September 23, 2024

TOPIC:  Approval of Purchase of Japanese Curriculum

RECOMMENDATION: 

Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District 
approve the purchase of Japanese Curriculum materials from the Japanese 
Consulate for Niji-Iro Elementary School for $29,362.39. This purchase includes 
Kokugo Japanese, Sansu Math and music curriculum materials, assessments and 
worksheets. 

RATIONALE:  

These materials are updated by the Japanese Consulate every four years and are a required 
part of our Japanese emersion magnet school’s curriculum. 

BUDGETARY INFORMATION:  

The funds for this purchase is the Elementary Textbook budget which has been enhanced by 
the Wayne County Enhancement Milage. 

RESOURCE PERSONNEL:  

Theresa O’Brien, Chief Academic Officer  

EXHIBITS:  

Attachment


